From: Roger

To: DraxBECCS

Cc: Drax Power

Subject: Re: Drax BECCS - Secretary of State Consultation - Response required by 28 November 2023
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Dear Sirs

| am responding on behalf of the Investors in Court House Farm/Delta Enterprise Park with
regard to the response to Item 6 of your attachment viz:

Heads of Terms — the Applicant and the Consortium

6.

The Consortium are requested to provide further information regarding whether Heads of
Terms have been completed with Drax Power Limited. The Applicant is also requested to
comment.

| can confirm that Heads of Terms have been agreed with Drax Power Limited but await
respective signatures. Some signatories are away at present but the expectation is that
documents will be signed and exchanged within the next 2 to 3 weeks.

I’d be grateful if you could reciprocate with an acknowledgement of safe receipt.

Kind Regards........ccceeeevnnneen. Roger Pickering.

From: DraxBECCS

Sent: Tuesday, November 14, 2023 12:47 PM

Cc: DraxBECCS ; Barrowman, Spencer

Subject: Drax BECCS - Secretary of State Consultation - Response required by 28 November 2023

Good afternoon

Please see below link to a consultation letter from the Secretary of State in respect of the
proposed Drax BECCS project:

https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/wp-
content/ipc/uploads/projects/EN0O10120/EN010120-001643-Consultation%20letter.pdf

The Secretary of State is seeking your response by 23:59 on 28 November 2023.
I’d be grateful if you could please confirm safe receipt of this email.

Kind regards

George Harrold | Case Manager - National Infrastructure
The Planning Inspectorate
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Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and intended
solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this email and its
attachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please
contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error and then delete this email from your
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Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring, recording
and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. The Planning
Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for
any loss or damage caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to
perform all necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or policies of the
Inspectorate.
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